
 

Ref: Called in Yes/No 

 
THE THANET DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 

RECORD OF DECISION OF CABINET 

 
  

Relevant Portfolio: Environmental Services 

  

Date of Decision: 17 June 2010 

  

Subject: East Kent Joint Waste Project 

 

Key Decision Yes In Forward Plan No 

 
Brief summary of matter: 
 

To seek approval to recommendations 6 and 7 under the East Kent Joint Waste Project 
agreed under the report to the East Kent Joint Arrangements Committee on 19th May 
2010. 

 
Decision made: 
 

The appendix and paragraph references refer to the confidential report 
considered by the East Kent Joint Arrangements Committee on 19th May 2010. 

Recommendations 
 

6. That net disposal savings generated by the new service arrangements set 
out in Appendix 1 are retained by KCC, and that they limit the sums 
payable to the districts to the enabling payments for each authority set out 
in the table under paragraph 2.7 plus the alternate view payments to 
Canterbury and Thanet set out in paragraph 2.10. 

7  That provided the overall waste diversion increases in East Kent then KCC will 
share 50% of the savings with the East Kent districts. The allocation between the 
districts will be based on a simple formula pro-rata to their populations. 

 
Reasons for decision: 
 

To reflect the need to reach agreement with the Council’s partners in the East Kent Joint 
Waste Project in the light of new waste projections and the results of the tender process 
underway at Dover, Shepway and KCC for the delivery of waste collection, waste 
disposal and cleansing services. 

 
Alternatives considered and why rejected: 
 

The alternative was the retention of the existing financial and service delivery 
arrangements for the project agreed previously at EKJAC and by Cabinets 
across the East Kent Joint Waste partnership. 
 
The waste collection tonnages being generated in East Kent are no longer valid as 



 

these have declined and this has impacted on the cost model for the project requiring 
this to be adjusted. In addition, the service options being developed under the Dover, 
Shepway and KCC tender have moved past the original delivery model to generate an 
improved level of service. The previous model has been rejected because it is no longer 
valid 
 
Details of any conflict of interest declared by any executive Member who has been 
consulted and of any dispensation granted by the Standards Committee: 
 

None 

 
Author and date of Officer report: 
 

Mark Seed, Director of Environmental Services 

 
Background papers 
 

East Kent Joint Waste Project Report 
 
East Kent Joint Waste Report to EKJAC 

 
Statement if decision is an urgent one and therefore not subject to call-in: 
 

N/A 

 

Last date for call in: 25 June 2010 


